
 

 

 
17th January 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Year 9 students, parents and carers, 
 

GCSE Options Evening  
 
We would like to invite all Year 9 students and their parents/carers to attend the GCSE Options Evening on 
Tuesday 1st February 2022 at 6.00 pm. The meeting will be held on-line using Teams, and the invite will be 
sent to students’ school e-mail addresses.  At this meeting, we will outline the GCSE option choices available.  
After the presentation there will be an opportunity for you to ask any questions.  A recorded version of this 
meeting will be available after the event if you are unable to attend the presentation on the night. 
   
Following the Options Evening presentation, you will be able to discuss the advisability of these choices with 
subject teachers at the Parent Consultation Evening on Thursday 3rd March before completing the online 
submission form; the deadline for submitting this form will be Monday 14th March. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs Weil 
Assistant Head 
 
 


